
 

There is a pad that should be used to protect the cable for the AAD control 

unit from being damaged by the cutaway cable housing. Please reference 

the picture for proper use of this pad. 

 

 

Make sure the reserve cable is routed IN BETWEEN the outer and inner 

reserve flaps, and NOT around the side. Please reference the picture for 

proper routing. 


